
Dear members,

Your SGEU Health Providers Negotiating team just completed their first, three-day 
bargaining session with the Saskatchewan Association of Health Organizations 
(SAHO) on Thursday, October 5. In this session, we exchanged proposal packages 
and had the chance to ask and answer clarifying questions. We will continue to 
review SAHO’s proposals as we prepare for our next bargaining session, which is 
scheduled to be held November 28 to 30, 2023.

Your support and solidarity give us strength and drive us as we push our SGEU 
Health Provider members’ needs forward. We will continue to keep you informed as 
negotiations continue, so stay tuned for further updates. 

Stay in the loop

To make sure everyone receives the latest bargaining updates, we need to have your 
current contact information. If your contact information has changed, click here to 
complete and submit a Member Information Update Form.

If you know of a co-worker who did not receive this update, encourage them to 
complete the form as well.

In solidarity, 

Your Negotiating Team 

Tanya Schmidt – Bargaining Chair from Local 3354-2 (Nipawin area)

Sharri Laczko – Bargaining Vice-Chair from Local 3354-1 (Melfort area) 

Jackie McChesney – Negotiating Committee Rep. from Local 3354-3 (Tisdale area) 

Ryan Favel – Negotiating Committee Rep. from Local 3328-2 (Île-à-la-Crosse area) 

Wendy McPhail – Negotiating Committee Rep. from Local 3328-3 (La Ronge area) 

Kim Nordmarken – SGEU Labour Relations Officer 

Kevin Glass - SGEU Labour Relations Officer
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